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Welcome to the
Chester Road project
newsletter, which will
provide you with up-
to-date information on
the build and upcoming
opportunities.

€3 Camden

Community Investment Programme

What’s coming up?

The Chester Road site is making
excellent progress, with significant
works currently underway. Here’s an
update on recent activity:

« Hoarding Installation: Secure
hoardings and barriers have
been erected to secure the site.

« Piling and Groundworks: Initial
groundwork preparations are
underway, with piling works
progressing smoothly.

o Welfare Facilities: On-site
welfare facilities have been fully
installed for the project team.

« Loading Bay: The new loading
bay and turnstile entrance are
now in place, enhancing site
access and logistics.

Social Value Plan

The project will deliver several wider
benefits for the local community
through our Social Value Plan,
including:

Offering employment and
apprenticeship opportunities to
Camden residents.

Engaging with local schools
to promote construction
careers via site visits, T-Level
placements.

Contributing volunteer hours,
donations, and partnering with
charities to enhance community
services.

Promoting biodiversity and
supporting local green spaces
through conservation efforts.

Current Opportunities

Are you interested in a career in
construction and live in Camden? If

so, get in touch with Elliott at Elliott.

Shaw@morgansindall.com to learn
more.

Additionally, if you’re studying a
construction-related course and

seeking unpaid work experience,
contact Elliott at 07443 251 270.

For more information contact:

2chesterroadhostel@camden.gov.uk

Elliott.shaw@morgansindall.com

Feedback & Comments

For updates, feedback, or to raise
any concerns, please visit the
dedicated Morgan Sindall Camden
Hostels webpage by scanning the
QR code on this page.

For further information from
Camden Council, please visit their
website.
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